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The farewell of the batch of 2021-24 was held on 7th May 2024 in the Multipurpose Hall of the 

college from 12pm-2pm. The event was attended by 8 faculty members, 53 third year students 

and first as well as second years students.  

The function began with the welcome of the students. All the faculty members were invited 

one by one to speak a few words, share their experiences and memories of the students. The 

teachers wished the students well for the future, encouraged them to keep coming back to their 

alma mater and updating the college with their endeavors as well as achievements. This was 



followed by performances of the students which included a stand up comedy act, fun games, 

music and dance performance. Students were awarded the titles of Mr. & Ms. Farewell, Mr. 

and Ms. Well Dressed. Certificates were distributed to the Srijan Council and Team heads along 

with their team members. Pictures were clicked and lunch was served. This event marked the 

culmination of a productive year of Srijan 2023-24.  

 

 

  

 

 

 


